Date

To,

Steven Morton,

Spring fields,

New York

Dear Jim,

On the occasion of Christmas I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude for all the devoted and industrious efforts you have demonstrated towardsyour job in the last year.

Working with diligent professionals like you has definitely been a pleasurable experience that has definitely profited the business. I hope and wish that this profitable and pleasurable relationship will continue in the coming years and you shall continue to help us take the company to greater heights.

Here’s wishing you and your family the very best on this Christmas. I wish you and your family joy, success and contentment this Christmas season.

Sincerely,

John Buchan

